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Main Street & Frontage Road Mill & Overlay 
Newsletter No. 1 – May 11, 2023 

 Overview 

The NDDOT in coordination with the City of Valley City is invested in maintaining and 
improving the quality of the transportation network in Valley City. The preventative 
maintenance project will consist of a mill and overlay on Main Street W and Frontage 
Road. ADA ramps will also be reconstructed on the shared use path. This 
improvement will recover ride comfort, bring ADA into compliance, and create a 
roadway that will last for years to come. 

 Construction Signage 

Signs and barricades will be in place during construction to allow for adequate space 
and safety of the public. Those devices will be placed on Monday, May 15th around 
the closed areas. 
 

Removals 

Starting Tuesday, May 16th, crews will be removing curb ramps throughout the median 
between Main St. and Frontage Road. Many of the existing ramps are incompliant with 
ADA or in rough condition for users. Replacement curb ramps will be installed throughout 
the  of the project. 

 

Contacts 

Matt Clevenger will be on site throughout the project and will serve as the primary 
contact during construction. Matt can be reached at 701-261-5314 or                  
Matt. Clevenger@bolton-menk.com. Newsletters, such as this one, will be posted to 
the project website throughout the project duration if needed. If you have questions 
or concerns at any time, please contact Matt at the number or email address listed.  
 

https://clients.bolton-menk.com/valleycitynd/ 
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